
 

              
 
 

BED BUG PROTOCOL 
 
 
 
This bed bug protocol has been developed to respond to concerns about bed bugs in the residence halls. The protocol 
outlines the University’s plan to inform residents about bed bugs and investigate, treat and prevent the spread of 
these pests on-campus. Addressing bed bug concerns involves a coordinated response between the Pace University 
Housing Operations, Residential Life and Facilities teams, and often includes consultation from a third-party 
exterminator. Prior to opening, each residence hall is inspected by an exterminator to confirm the residence halls 
open without the presence of bed bugs. The University is not responsible for any property loss or damage due to the 
presence or treatment of bed bugs or other pests, but in the interest of the community, the University provides a 
prompt response and management of these situations and in most cases the University will cover the costs of 
inspection and treatment. Failure of any resident to follow the bed bug protocol may result in charges to the resident. 
 

 
 

• Presence or Concern of Bed Bugs Suspected 
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